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Special message: We are aware of a recent unsolicited email that you may have received from

our former Administrative Coordinator's husband. In light of this, we would like you to know that if

you have any questions or concerns regarding that email's message to please contact the LUUC

by sending an email to info@luuc.org - Thank you.
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Welcome Back Service 
September 8, 2024 at 10:30 a.m.

Sharing and Caring is a new addition to our three existing series of presentations for

our Sundays services. Unlike the other three, which are centered around the listening of

interesting and inspiring presentations, this series will focus more on discussions and sharing of

ideas by the participants. Here is what we will be focusing on for this Sunday's inaugural

discussion:

It’s the start of a new year at LUUC – let’s gather our ideas about how to spark commitment and

get people involved. We’ll take some time to get to know each other better and talk about our

ideas and aspirations. But the central notion of our Unitarian covenant is doing, not just talking.



We also invite your presence to help us celebrate the arrival of Afghan siblings who fled from the

Taliban. They were dependent on us, and we have gone through several years of keeping them

alive... and now they are here in Montreal! Be there on Sunday to listen to and to share in this

amazing story.

Join us in person in our sanctuary, or online, at 10:30 am on Sunday, September 8th. /

Rejoignez-nous en personne ou en ligne à 10h30 le dimanche 8 septembre.

To find out more about this or any of our upcoming presentations, please click on the
following button: / Pour en savoir plus sur cette présentation ou sur l'une de nos
prochaines présentations, veuillez cliquer sur le bouton suivant :

Info: Presentations

Zoom Link 
If you would like to view this presentation online, please click on the following ongoing

Zoom link or on the button below:

Join Zoom Meeting: 
https://zoom.us/j/97832799342?pwd=YTFZY1h1a2s0T0ZiR2dnZzBwOURvZz09

Dial in:(438) 809 7799 Montreal

Meeting ID: 978 3279 9342 Passcode: 222333

Meet and Greet: Sign in early and chat from 10:10 am - 10:29 am (as of 10:29, mute

your microphone).

Service starts at 10:30 am! 

Book of Life: To share a Joy or Sorrow/Concern, please do so within the Zoom Chat,

before 10:29 am, and your words will be read aloud by the Zoom Greeter during the

service.

ZOOM LINK

https://luuc.org/schedule-and-topics-for-the-sunday-services/
https://zoom.us/j/97832799342?pwd=YTFZY1h1a2s0T0ZiR2dnZzBwOURvZz09
tel:(438) 809 7799
tel:978 3279 9342
https://zoom.us/j/97832799342?pwd=YTFZY1h1a2s0T0ZiR2dnZzBwOURvZz09


This week's LUUC announcements:
Our LUUC Spiritual Exploration (SE) for Children and Youth starts September 15th
at 10:30 a.m. at LUUC! (See the SE section below for more information.)

Jose van Amerongen is the Care Person for September and October. Please contact

Jose if you are struggling and need some support, or if you are concerned about the well-

being of a LUUCer or a friend. You can reach Jose at friedajose@gmail.com or at 438-

462-0305.

Action Réfugiés Montréal (ARM) October 5th annual bike and walkathon. Donate to

LUUCers Christopher Thomson and/or Sari Kelen of Équipe/team Christopher et ami.e.s

by CLICKING HERE or you can sign up to ride or walk yourself!

LUUCer Nicholas Gavin Rocheleau’s Salongo hair salon is reopening! His

salon flooded in August, but it is now ready to welcome clients once again. Come and

celebrate the grand reopening on September 14th with a haircut during the day OR come

by and have a chat and a drink from 6 to 9 p.m. Location: 201 St. Charles Ave., Vaudreuil.

CLICK HERE to access the salon's website.

Child Haven Fundraising Tea! Child Haven is an international charity that works with

orphaned children. This fundraising tea will take place on Saturday, October 19th from 2

to 4 p.m. at the Unitarian Church of Montreal, 5035 de Maisonneuve West, Montreal, H4A

1Y5. There will be delicious sandwiches/sweet treats, a silent auction, an eastern bazaar,

and more! Contact Sheila Laursen (514-697-4195 or sheila.laursen@bell.net) to bake

squares/cookies or to help setup and assist on October 19th.

mailto:friedajose@gmail.com
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This week's community announcements:
Merging Waters United Church House Plant Sale on Saturday, September 7th, from 10

a.m. to 4 p.m., at 24 Maple Ave., Sainte-Anne-de-Bellevue.

Spiritual Exploration (SE)  for
Children & Youth
This year, starting on September 15th, we will have different weekly activities for our SE

program, based on a monthly theme. We have two wonderful teachers and our 8 UU Children’s

Principles at the heart of each class. Tell your friends and neighbours - It’s free, positive, fun,

and always ends with refreshments! The theme for September is FRIENDSHIP. More

information in next week's Bulletin!

https://www.mergingwaters.ca/?fbclid=IwY2xjawFGlQ1leHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHVhbQDM33AFqzyxYSCEG1DEJNt_LraDEz5ReVSCvRd8ApCKa_EUy3tE_hw_aem_CN4LTI9-allrUsbEo2CnQw




LUUC's amazing Spiritual Exploration (SE) teachers: Christina Koulouris and Chiara Ciccotosto-

Pawsey.

This Week's Wit, Whimsy or Wisdom

Lakeshore Unitarian

"September days have the warmth of summer in their briefer hours, but in their

lengthening evenings a prophetic breath of autumn." - Rowland E. Robinson
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